
       
                                                                            
 
 

    Friday 19th March 2021   

  

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  
 

This week marked the middle of our Lenten Adventure so on Monday in our Mission assembly we reflected about 

what we had achieved so far; recognised that it might be getting tough now to resist what we have given up but 

know that we are over half way now so the end is in sight. The children have continued to settle well back into 

school life – we are still incredibly proud of their resilience. The KS1 and KS2 also took part in a 3-day 

perseverance challenge with Rock Kids where they learnt about not giving up through some fun dance and song. 

This all continues to fit in with our focus on Growth Mindset this year.  

 

Cricket Wednesday 24th March 

On Wednesday we are excited to welcome a coach from Warwickshire Cricket Board to lead a 

day of cricket for children in Years 1-6. All children will need to wear P.E kits on Wednesday 

please.  

 

Pop Up Clothes Shop 

On Monday and Tuesday morning before school we are hosting a pop up clothes shop near the gate. We have got summer dresses £1; 

polo t-shirts 50p and short sleeved shirts 50p available. Please can you come with change. Thank you to anyone that has donated 

items!  

 

Before and After School Club 

If you require a space in Before and After School Club on a day that is different to what you normally have can we ask that you email 

the school to let us know admin@ourladysprincethorpe.co.uk Please do not text the Before and After School phone number or Mary. 

Also face masks must be worn when picking the children up. Thank you.  

 

Walk for Water 

This year we will be taking part in Cafod’s ‘Walk for Water’ campaign as part of 

our Lenten charities. Our aim as a school is to walk for at least 10 hours to 

replicate how long it takes Abdella to walk each day to collect water for his 

family. Children will be walking at different stages of the day on the last week of 

term to clock up as many hours as we can. We are just asking families to donate 

anything they wish for this the last week of term. 

 

Bike Helmets for Reception 

Reception class are after any old bike helmets suitable for that age group please. Please pass any helmets that are in good condition to 

Miss Youds. Thank you.  

 

WASPS Y3/4 

Children in Y3/4 have been taking part in Wasps sessions over the past few weeks. Could parents fill in this feedback form please.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fundraising and Wish List 
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We still have various ways to raise help us raise extra money for the school including Our School Lottery, Our Easy fundraising link and 

also our Amazon Wish List. Here are each of the links again if you are able to help out. Any support is greatly appreciated. Mrs B won 

£12.00 last week on our Lottery! Well done! 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ourladyspsprincethorpe/ 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/68HKA3RO82RZ?ref_=wl_share  

 

 Red Nose Day  

Thank you for your support today for Red Nose day. We have raised approximately £100 

 

Parent Pay 

51% of our school families have signed up to Parent Pay for online payment convenience. Joining details have been sent out to all 

families. We encourage you to sign up. Please enquire at the school office if you require your set up details. 

 

Mass with Father Teddy 

Remember from home you can join Father Teddy as he celebrates Mass each weekend at 9.30am from St Anne’s Catholic Church, 

Wappenbury. The link to use is fb.me/stanneswappenbury    

 

 
Workers of the Week 
 

Workers of the Week  

 

 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Oliver Jenson & Elliot Dia Tilly Valentino Charlie Sofia 

                          Well done to everyone that played in the league this week for Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rocks Stars! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week at a Glance:    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission of the week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page – Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spelling top 5 on spelling 
shed are: 

1st – Clara 
2nd – Bea 
3rd – Poppy M 
4th Poppy H 
5th Maddie 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Time Activity 

Mon 22nd March 

 

9.15am 

 

 

Whole Mission Assembly (Virtual) 

 

Tues 23rd March 

 

11am One Life Music Refelction 

Wed 24th March  All Day 

9-11am  

Cricket Day – Years 1-6 to wear P.E kits please.  

Music Lessons 

Thurs 25th March   

Fri 26th March 

 

9.15am 

3.15- 5pm 

Celebration Assembly (Virtual) 

Irish Dancing.  

 

Our Mission of the Week: 
To take time to reflect at this half time point and think about 

what to change to increase your efforts for the rest of the journey. 

Attendance 
Whole School 

97% 

 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ourladyspsprincethorpe/
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/68HKA3RO82RZ?ref_=wl_share
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